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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of FOREST HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT will consider taking action to adjust its water and sewer rates and fees at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors on Wednesday, December 14, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. to be held via Zoom. The link to attend the meeting can be found on fhmd.net or you can click here. Any interested elector within the Forest Hills Metropolitan District may file or register comments via e-mail (management@fhmd.net) or postal service to Forest Hills Metropolitan District, 14405 West Colfax Avenue #165, Lakewood, Colorado, 80401, at any time prior to the meeting.  
Posted to SDA/DOLA/FHMD websites on 11/14/2022.
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